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FEB 15 1994

Mississippi Lime Company License No. 12-09912-01
ATTN: Rawland Hermann Docket No. 030-04184

Radiation Safety Officer
P.O. Drawer 31
St. Genevisve, M0 63670-0031

Dear Mr. Hermann:

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VIOLATION DATED JANUARY 20, 1994

This acknowledges receipt of North' American Lime Management Company's letter
from J. Steven Castleberry, Environmental Affairs Manager, in response.to our
safety inspection conducted on January 20, 1994, issuing 'a Not.re of Violation
(NRC Form 591 Part 1).

We have reviewed the response to the Notice of Violation. The supplemental
information provided in the response supports that you were in compliance
with License Condition No. 16. Therefore, the apparent violation is hereby
rescinded. Your actions regarding future physical inventory records including
control of those records will be reviewed during subsequent inspections and we
have no other questions ' 'his time.

Sincerely,

,

|

John A. Grobe, Chief
Nuclear Materials Inspection
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